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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Marvellous Monarchs topic in Year 1, we will be having a Kings 
and Queens day on Friday 24th March.  Children will be able to come dressed up 
as a King or Queen for the whole day. In the afternoon, we would love it if you 
could join us for a Royal Tea Party! You will be able to work with your child from 
1:30pm to prepare and make their DT project - 'A healthy snack for a tea party' 
and afterwards join us for our celebratory Royal Tea Party. Refreshments will be 
provided! 
 
Thank you for your support, we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Miss Farrar 
 
 
 
 


